
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11th June 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Please find below this week’s notices: 
 
Parents’ Forum – 29th June, 6.30pm 
Topics for discussion will include the following: 

- Parents’ consultations: virtual v face to face 
- Academy Improvement Plan: perspective of a parent’s journey through the academy 
- More Able provision 

 
Please make a note of the date and time in your diary; it would be lovely to have as m any of you as possible 
to provide feedback in these areas.  
 
INSET Days 2021/22  
I am now able to confirm INSET day dates for next academic year which are as follows: 
  
2nd September 2021 
3rd September 2021 
6th December 2021 
4th January 2022 
28th February 2022 
27th June 2022 
22nd July 2022 
 
Free School Meals 
Vouchers for half term week were issued on Monday; please check your emails for the voucher details.   
 
Lateral Flow Testing 
I have received an update from Gavin Williamson, Secretary of State for  Education, emphasising the 
importance of staff and students continuing to test twice weekly and prevent the spread of the virus. Please 
remind your child of the need to record the test on https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result. The data I 
receive for Six Villages’ lateral flow testing indicates that not all students are recording their tests. 
 
If the test is positive, you must self-isolate as per government guidelines, and take a confirmatory PCR Test. 
All close contacts must self-isolate as well as per government guidelines. If they have symptoms/positive test 
within 48 hours of leaving school (so up till Sunday afternoon) the school should be notified.  
 
All other protective measures remain in place and regular rapid testing will continue to help find and isolate 
asymptomatic cases when they do occur. This is particularly important now with impact the Delta variant has 
had on some areas. 
  

https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result


 
Good-bye to Year 11 
Today we have said good-bye for now to Year 11. They were able to enjoy the usual end of year celebrations 
including photographs, shirt signing, a visit from an ice-cream van and a jovial celebratory assembly.  
 
We wish them well for the future and look forward to seeing those who have accepted the invitation to prom 
on 2nd July.  
 
All Year 11 students and parents are invited to results day on 12th August at 11am. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Paul Slaughter 
Principal 


